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Professional Licensure Disclosure

Programs at The University of Tulsa that prepare students for initial licensure as educators are 
designed to meet the licensure standards set by the Oklahoma State Department of 
Education.  Students seeking licensure in another state are advised to contact the 
appropriate licensing board in that state to determine specific requirements or guidelines for 
reciprocity.  The University of Tulsa cannot confirm whether a particular licensure program 
meets requirements for licensure outside of the State of Oklahoma.  For a list of the state 
departments of education that oversee professional teaching licensure see the U.S. 
Department of Education website - State Contacts page.  

For questions related to licensure, please contact Dr. Helen Douglass (918-631-
2919; hed2054@utulsa.edu).
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